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Information Bulletin 
for Students 

 

Important information from Edinburgh College for 2024/25 SCP Pupils 
 

The Edinburgh College SCP Programme will commence on Thursday 6th June.   
Pupils with an unconditional or conditional offer will be expected to attend three mandatory 
induction sessions on 6th 11th and 13th June from 1.30-3pm on the campus where their course 
is being delivered.  
Pupils will be e-mailed with information and joining instructions to the e-mail account they 
used to apply for college.  
Any authorised absence should be notified by school in advance.   
 

Exceptions apply: 
 Bespoke or locality based provision (L5 Construction at Midlothian Campus TBC) 
 National 5 and Higher Psychology Sighthill and Milton Road Campuses  (Induction will 

take place at the start of the new college term in August) 
 

The new college term will commence on 20th August with an online information session 
from 2pm-3pm for all SCP pupils.   
This can be completed in school or at home with prior agreement. 
 
The information session will cover everything pupils need to know about becoming a college 
student and will allow students to meet their campus coordinator who will be there to provide 
support and pastoral care whilst on campus. 
  
SCP Courses start 22nd August 1.30-4pm 
 
Detailed information about college courses and support with self-travel by public bus, is 
available from your guidance teacher. 
Please collect a parental consent letter from Guidance and return this by Wed 1st June. 
 Please let us know if you have any questions or require any further information. 
 We look forward to welcoming the SCP Class of 24/25. 
  
Best wishes, 
  
The Schools Team 
Edinburgh College 
 
 
Athletics Finals 
This Friday is the last day for pupils in S1-S3 to sign up for our Athletics Finals.  The 100m, 
400m and 800m will take place period 4 and 5 on Wednesday 22nd. The 1500m will take 
place on Thursday 23rd period 5.  Please sign up for these events at the PE Department. 
PE Department 
 
 
  
 
 

 


